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Quaker Meeting for Worship  
at Marple Methodist Church 

 
Please do not attend if you are feeling unwell  

 
 
The Meeting will be held in the usual ‘Quaker Room’.  Windows will be 
open, so you may wish to bring an extra layer of clothing. 
 
Friends can also join the Meeting via Zoom, with online Friends displayed 
on a laptop screen.  The laptop camera, microphone and speakers will be 
on. 
 
Formal restrictions for gathering inside buildings have been lifted, but it 
remains important to observe hygiene and respect other people’s personal 
space.  You may wish to wear a face mask when moving around the 
building, or during the meeting. 
 
 
On arrival 
Enter through the main door at the front of the building.  Hand sanitiser is 
provided. 
 
Go through the concourse to the glass doors, where the Quaker doorkeeper 
will greet you, but not shake your hand. 
  
During the Meeting 
The microphone is sensitive, but please ensure any spoken ministry is 
given loudly and clearly. 
 
Coughs and sniffles – remember to “Catch it – Kill it - Bin it”.  Tissues, 
sanitiser and waste bags are available. 
  
Closing the Meeting 
Elders will close the meeting at approximately 11.15, with the words 
“Thank you Friends”.  Shaking hands is optional. 
 
The Clerk will give any notices and Friends may share news.  There will be 
no collection. 
 
After the meeting 
Friends are welcome to stay in the room and chat.  Tea and coffee is 
available from the café area.  Leave the building by the main doors.  
 


